
 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council  

 

FROM: Mayor Bouley 

 

DATE:  March 29, 2021 

 

RE:  Ad-Hoc Beaver Meadow Golf Course Clubhouse Committee 

 

I propose the creation of the above-named ad-hoc committee. Members will review, and 

make recommendations, related to existing capital infrastructure as well as any future 

needs of the facility.  

 

 Christopher Mulleavey, 33 Broadway, Concord.  

 

 Mark Coen, 2 Thayer Pond Road, Concord. 

 

 Greg Fournier, 36 South Fruit Street, Concord. 

 

 Councilor Jennifer Kretovic, 8 Gallen Drive, Concord. 

 

 Barbara Jobin, 54 School Street, Concord. 

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments 

are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the  

April 12, 2021 City Council meeting.   
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